St. Catherine of Siena School

Athletic Boosters Club

December 2004 Meeting Minutes

Prepared by Mike Brannon

Treasurer’s Report (Al Boden):


Ending Balance - Checking Account: $6,515.48.

Income for Month: $4,631 (League Split - $2,141; Door and Concession Income - $2,490)

Expenses for Month:  $2,555 ($619 trophies; $450 FBBL expense; balance - general expenses)


Ending Balance - Uniform Fund: $3,220.98.

Volleyball (No Report)

Soccer (No Report)

Basketball (No Report)

Cheerleading – (No Report)

Coaches Committee (Kevin Johnson): 


Evaluation Forms for soccer have gone out, but nothing yet for volleyball.


Mike Brannon to update Master Player Database and get to K. Johnson for his use.

Old Business:

Virtus Training – Believe we only have one coach (Schweitzer) who has not gone through the Virtus training.  Any others?

Basketball Tournament – Addressed the problem of kids running amuck!  Boosters feels it is not the schools responsibility to baby-sit other’s kids.  Any ideas on how we get the word out to families to watch their own kids?  

2nd Grade Basketball – 21 St. Catherine kids signed-up, making up two teams.  Have six teams from other schools.  Looking for two more teams.  January 9th first games.

One Checkbook Idea -  Fr. Steph went to PTO with same song and dance.  Per Al Boden, three organizations have turned over their checkbooks.  Booster members feel we should continue to fight this consolidation of all funds.

CCD Kids playing on St. Catherine Teams – The question was raised whether children that are not members of the school, but members of CCD, should be allowed to play on school sponsored sporting teams.  In the past, we have allowed CCD kids to play on St. Catherine teams, given special circumstances.  Per Gary Devoto, in the 5th grade league, there is a CCD student playing on a school team.  League rules dictate a player must be a member of a school parish in order to play on a school team, unless coaches agree to grant an exemption.  Gary Devoto to call Lee Kessen to get further clarification on this issue. 

New Business:


Painting Gym Walls – Many members of Boosters are interested in the possibility of painting the gym walls multiple colors, and possibly adding a design of a “Colt”.  Chris Stegner volunteered to develop assorted layouts for us to review.

Meeting Adjourned.
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